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Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing,

It is with a heavy heart that | would like to resign from my position as Student Council
Advisor for the 2021-2022 school year. | apologize for any inconvenience this might cause, but |
feel it is in the best interest of the council to have new advisors. | fee!l that | am not dedicating
the time that | need to for the group to be the best it can be, and | feel this year will be harder
with one child in the High School and one child in the Middie School. | have been honored and
blessed for the past 5 years to be given the opportunity to help guide and lead these students.
Trust me when | say that Student Council has changed me as a person, and | will be forever
grateful for the time spent with the students and the tremendous amount of support from staff
and administration. Please accept this letter as my resignation from this position and if you have

any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.
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Kristen Kerns

Celina City Schools serves the evolving educational needs
of the individual in partnership with the community.



